
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   The Lord’s faithfulness and love is overflowing. To God be the Gory!  
 

          Prayer Letter Update #11 NOVEMBER 2020 

 
Doing Trick’s and Illusions at Fall Festival  

during the Kid’s Program 
 

 
Singing Action Song before Preaching  

at Chapel Hour 
 

 
Presenting our Mission Burden 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Co-Laborers in Christ, 
 

PRAISING:   
• We have 5 new supporters this month. We are now at 55% pledged support.  

• 2,750 miles traveling from church to church. Thank God for the safe travels. 

• Thankful for churches who allowed us to stay in their prophet chamber.  

• Praise the Lord for members and individuals who encouraged us along the way. 

• Also, thankful for your extra financial support and advance Christmas Gifts. 

 

PREACHING: 
• We presented 5 times this month in 5 states - 2 Mission Conferences. 

• JB preached in a Sunday School, updated and preached twice in supporting churches. 

• Preached in a school chapel hour twice and also in a Fall Festival.   
 

PRAYING:  
• Please continue to pray for Marie’s Immigration Documents to be processed quickly.  

• For Start-Up Fund that will be used once we arrive in the Philippines for items like   
a Vehicle, Housing Needs, Utilities, etc. - We currently have saved 8% of our initial Start-Up 
Costs. If you would like to contribute to our Start-Up Fund, please visit our website 
www.jbtarwatermissions.com/giving. 

 

PLANNING:   
▪ Present our Mission Burden during 5 Meetings in the month of December  

in Arkansas, Florida, Alabama, Missouri, Oklahoma.  
▪ Designing ministry brochures and gospel tracks for next year.  
▪ To visit family and friends between meetings at Christmas time.  

 

THANKSGIVING THANKS: Marie and I are thankful for our Salvation. Thanking the Lord, for 
our family and church families. A country where we are free to worship and able to spread 
the Gospel. We are also honored to be partnering with you and thankful for your prayers. 
We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving. 
 
 
Your Missionaries to the Philippines,  
 

   J.B. & Marie Tarwater 

 

 

 
“Merry Christmas”  

and a  

“Happy New Year” 

Scan QR Code to contribute for the Start-Up Cost. 

http://www.jbtarwatermissions.com/giving
https://www.jbtarwatermissions.com/giving

